
SPECIAL SELECTBOARD MEETING WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2025 AT 1;00PM 
 
Present:  Steve Barrup, Jerry Waterman, Richard Gosselin, Mike Baraw, Denise Daigle, Dennis 
DeLaBruere 
 
Steve called the meeting to order at 1:00PM. 
 
There was more discussion on the budget for 2025.  Mike discussed doing away with the uniforms from 
unifirst and maybe give the employees a clothing stipend.  The board agreed to discuss this further. 
 
Dennis DeLaBruere was wondering about the conservation committee becoming involved in building 
trails on town land on Vance Hill Road.  The board asked him to come to their February meeting when 
this could be put on the agenda so that action may be taken. 
 
Voted to adjourn at 1:35PM. 
 


